
June 3, 2017 

 

Dan Super Letter of Recommendation 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I have been acquainted with Dan Super for the past six years as a friend and former co-
worker.  During my time that I worked with Dan he has shown himself to be a leader in 
his department by consistently holding high standards of confidentiality and the up most 
regard for the people he served.       

I have witnessed his ability to lead with his organizational skills , training abilities  and 
drive to always have his work complete and accurate. 

Dan can transfer his skills and maturity to the United Way to help lead your mission.  He 
has worked many years in Non-Profit and would be a great addition to your team.  

 I recommend Dan to the United Way. 

 If I can answer any further questions, please contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jason R Neuerburg 
218-721-2981 
 


